Comments for Series 2 Rule Change

I believe that this will create more opportunities for people to become licensed supervisors of school psychologists and then be able to have more available school psychologist supervisors to meet the demand of level 1 school psych supervisors that I have encountered in the public school system.  
I support this change. 

Autumn Burns
School Psychologist 
Kanawha County Schools



